
Submitter: Lidia  Lewczuk 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

Absolutely, positively NO!!!  How dare you try to sneak this money grab bill through! 

Yet another example of taxation without representation. There is absolutely no 

accountability in the Oregon taxes that already have been collected from the people. 

There is a surplus of funds that Oregon is already sitting on and you dare to try to 

take more for “special projects & PERS. Instead of looking for ways to take hard-

earned money from hard-working people Learn to live within the budget allocations 

that exist. The every day person has to live within their means - we expect the 

government to do the same! 


